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Workshops/In-services/Presentations – 3  Participants – 79
· Teach Ag Workshop at Illinois FFA State Convention, 25 participants
· District III FCAE Workshop – MTI, Springfield, IL, 19 participants

· Organized ILDNR Hunter Safety Teacher Certification Workshop – Decatur, 35

Meetings/Conferences/Conventions – 6
· FCAE Staff Meeting, Springfield
· Illinois FFA State Convention, Springfield 

· Illinois FFA AgriScience Fair, Springfield

· District III FCAE Workshop – MTI Springfield, IL

· Illinois Association of Vocational Agriculture Teachers Conference, Decatur

· Sangamon Menard Agriculture Education Partnership, Springfield

Other Activities

· Reviewed and made entries in the teacher and program database website.

· Developed and posted listserv messages.

· Email correspondence with various individuals in agricultural education.

· Completed monthly reports and weekly activity log sheets.
· Contacted teacher/students/judges regarding FFA Ag Science Fair

· Facilitated Agriculture Science Fair at FFA Convention 

· Developed on-line evaluation system for IAVAT Conference

· Compiled and distributed all professional development units for IAVAT conference

· Contracted workshop presented for IAVAT Conference workshops

· Worked with IL FFA Center Staff to order meals/reserve rooms for IAVAT workshops

· Worked with Richland Community College to reserve rooms for IAVAT workshops
Miles Traveled – 132 miles
Commentary


June is always rewarding. I love seeing students in their FFA jackets claiming well-deserved awards at the State FFA Convention, witnessing speeches by teachers who have been part of the profession for 20+ years at IAVAT Conference and breathing a sigh of relief in knowing that we have another year in the books and many accomplishments to be proud of. This month I was honored to be able to facilitate the Illinois FFA AgriScience Fair by working with sponsors, judges, students and teachers. We have a great group of projects selected to represent Illinois at the national level this fall. I also assist the IAVAT Professional Development Committee and it was great to see their efforts in action as teachers took part in activities to build their skills and help them become better, more confident teachers. There is a new group of ag teachers planning for next year and I am honored to be part of the excitement and help them grow in their journey as a teacher. 
